
 
 

The Curriculum 

The curriculum is differentiated to meet the 
needs of every individual child. Detailed 
assessment strategies are in place to ensure 
that your child is meeting their full potential. 
 
Should you have any concerns about your 
child or their learning then please do not  
hesitate to speak to any member of the Year 
5 team.   

Year 5 

Curriculum 

Information 

Home Learning 
Homework is given out on Mondays. This 

may include a written task, spellings and 

maths skills investigated during the week. 

Home reading books will be collected on a 

Friday and new books will be given out on 

Monday. They can be changed once your 

child has read their book and discussed it 

with you. Please sign your child’s reading  

record when the books have been read.     

Pupils are expected to have 3-4 entries in 

their reading records every week. We can’t       

emphasise enough the impact of regular 

reading on grammar, vocabulary,            

punctuation, spelling and writing creativity. 

 

Homework should be handed in on time. If 

it is not possible to complete the work at 

home children will be supported with this 

during break times. 
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Dear Parents/Carers 
I hope that this letter informs you 
about what your child will be learning 
about in school this term and some of 
the fantastic topics we study in Year 5. 
If you have any questions or feedback 
then please ask.  
 
Miss Hughes 

Our project up until May half term is….. 

 

Religious Education 
As we continue our journey through Year 5, 

our ‘Come and See’ themes are  

 Transformation 
 Freedom and Responsibility 
 Stewardship 
 
Additionally, we shall learn about 
Islam, for one week, after half term.  
 
We take part in daily prayer and class or 
school liturgies. Please let us know of any  
special intentions you would like us to  
remember in our prayers. 


